
_________________________________________________
Sergeant Franklyn Ortega        TELEPHONE (719) 553-2411
Community Services Division                                                             RELEASE#          1120-003

 

City of Pueblo Police Department

November 12, 2020 [FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE]

       
On Tuesday, November 11, 2020 at approximately 4:30 p.m., a suspect attempted to steal some 

items from Lowe




